
 
 

 
 
 

Frasier Residents Celebrate Colorado Pollinator Month 
with “Come Pull a Weed” Event 

BOULDER, Colo. (June 25, 2025) – Frasier, a nonprofit senior living community in 
Boulder, celebrated Colorado Pollinator Month with a hands-on gardening event at its 
resident-led pollinator garden. The celebration, affectionately themed “Come Pull a 
Weed,” invited residents, staff, community members, and Colorado’s First Gentleman 
Marlon Reis to join in gardening activities and learn about native pollinators. 

Frasier’s “Pollinator Pals,” a resident stewardship group, led the event, sharing 
information about bees, butterflies, and other pollinators that the garden supports. The 
pollinator garden is part of the citywide Boulder Pollinator Garden Project, which 
promotes biodiversity and provides habitat for native pollinators. 

The event highlighted Frasier’s commitment to sustainability, community engagement, 
and vibrant aging. Participants spent the morning tending the garden, connecting with 
neighbors, and celebrating the role of pollinators in the local ecosystem. 

About Frasier and Its Pollinator Garden 
Frasier is a nonprofit Life Plan community in Boulder, Colorado, serving older adults since 
1960. The community offers independent living and a full continuum of care, while 
fostering opportunities for residents to engage with each other and the broader 
community. 

The Pollinator Pals are a dedicated group of residents who maintain Frasier’s pollinator 
garden, an official site in Boulder’s Pollinator Garden Project. The garden provides 
habitat for bees, butterflies, and other native pollinators while fostering connection and 
purpose among residents and volunteers. 
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